CHARLOTTE

W{TER

DAVIDSON SOUTH STREET
WASTEWATER
IMPROVEMENT PROJECT

CLT Water and contractor, Propst
Construction, will close South Street
from Cathey Street to Mimosa
Street from late August to early
October. During this time, there will
be no parking along both sides of
Walnut Street from 7am-5pm. Please
observe all posted traffic signage
while traveling in the area.

- LEARN MORE -
Text DAVIDSONPROJECT to
833-358-1988 to sign up for alerts
Visit
for more details or visit

- PROJECT CONTACT -
Stephen Scott
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The goal of the Davidson South Street
Wastewater Improvement Project is
to address current and future sewer
capacity needs for the area.

The project route begins on South St.
near Davidson Elementary School and
will end near the Hillside Dr./Lorimer Rd.
intersection.

The design phase of the project began
in summer 2020 and the construction
phase began this summer.
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